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ONE PARTNER. MANY SOLUTIONS

July 25, 2023
By E-Malil to rapdresp@jfs.ohio.gov

Ms. Breeyn Handberg

Rapid Response Program Manager
Office of Workforce Development
4020 E Fifth Avenue

Columbus, OH 43219
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Re:  Notice Pursuant To The Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act

Dear Ms. Handberg:

This letter is intended to provide notice pursuant to The Workers Adjustment and Retraining
Notification Act (“WARN”) that Angstrom Graphics Inc Midwest (the “Company”) will
permanently close its facility located at 4437 East 49™ Street, Cuyahoga Heights, Ohio 44125.

The Company has been actively seeking capital and/or a buyer and believed that financing or a
buyer that would have been sufficient to enable the Company to avoid a closure could be obtained.
The Company has entered into an agreement with the intent to sell select assets, and as a result of
the intended sale, the Company has commenced a transition and wind down of its operations.
Reductions will begin on July 25, 2023 and are anticipated to be completed within sixty (60) days.

There are currently 131 full-time individuals employed at the Company’s Cuyahoga Heights
location and all employees will be impacted. All separations will be permanent. There is no union
representation and there are no bumping rights.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned at
DAngstrom@angstromgraphics.com.
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